
Moraga Road Maintenance Work Ahead 

Lafayette’s contractor and the City’s Public Works Crew will be taking advantage of a school 
holiday to close Moraga Road so that maintenance work can be conducted on Monday, 
October 14, from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The closure will take place between Sky High Drive and 
Silver Springs Road.  Work may include patch paving, ditch and inlet cleaning, vegetation 
clearing around signs, and other work to help maintain the safety of the road.  Signs will be 
placed in advance to warn drivers of the road closure.  Drivers will be required to take alternate 
routes between the Town of Moraga and the City of Lafayette. We apologize for any 
inconvenience, but we’re trying to keep our streets in the best condition possible.  
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